Welcome Letter for Volunteers

Dear Volunteer,
Welcome to the Raging Reptiles Volunteer Program!

We're thrilled to have you join us on this exciting journey of learning, helping, and inspiring others to

appreciate reptiles and their role in our world.

As a volunteer, you'll have the unique opportunity to work with our incredible animals, assist with

guest education, and help keep our storefront running smoothly.

Here's what you can look forward to:

- Learning about reptiles from our knowledgeable team.

- Developing new skills like animal care, customer interaction, and event preparation.

- Making new friends with other volunteers and guests who share your passion for reptiles and

education.
Quick Reminders:

- Safety is our top priority. Always follow staff instructions and ask questions if you're unsure about

something.

- Be respectful to animals, guests, and fellow volunteers.

- Don't forget to wear comfortable clothes and closed-toed shoes.
- Bring a reusable water bottle and a positive attitude!

We're excited to see what you'll accomplish during your time with us. If you have any questions,

please don't hesitate to ask. Thank you for your enthusiasm and commitment!
Sincerely,

Sean Masciandaro



Owner, Raging Reptiles



